
 
 

2023 - 2024 Worthy Student Disclaimer 
Oakwood Financial Aid Office 

7000  Adventist Boulevard 
Huntsville, AL 35896 

Email:  finaid@oakwood.edu 

 
I,  , certify that I have read and understand the Worthy 
Student Scholarship Policy for 2023- 2024 as follows: 

 
1. This award is based on the Estimated Family Contribution (EFC) from the FAFSA which falls into a 

certain range. The EFC range may change from year-to-year based on either the student/parents 
finances. 

2. Student  must be full-time. 
3. The maximum scholarship award is $2,500 per year ($1,250 per semester.) 
4. Student  must reside on campus. 
5. This scholarship will be administered to students  with EFC range from 1600 to 9000. 
6. Students are NOT eligible to receive the Worthy Student scholarship under the following 

conditions: 
* Students  who receive the Platinum scholarships. 
* Students  who receive SDA Organizational, Conference or OU Subsidy. 
* Students who have 35% or more of their tuition reimbursed by an employer or any sponsoring 

organization. 
* Students  with an EFC range from 0 to 1599. 
* Students  that receive SEOG. 
* Students  who are in the LEAP, AP4, Master’s program or Dietetic. 

7. If a student is initially awarded the Worthy Student Scholarship and later loses eligibility according to 
the conditions  listed above, the award will be reversed, and the student  will be notified. 

8. Students who are awarded the Worthy Student Scholarship must submit a signed disclaimer which 
indicates that these guidelines have been accepted and understood. At least one signed disclaimer 
must be on file for the  student before funds will be disbursed. 

9. All scholarships are subject to available university funds and the timely completion of the FAFSA. 
 
 
 

Print Full Name OU ID# 
 
 

Signature Date 

mailto:finaid@oakwood.edu

